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To our Stakeholders, 20.06.2022

Statement of continued support by the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) at Tinfos AS

| am pleased to confirm that Tinfos AS reaffirms its support for the ten principles of the United
Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.

Tinfos AS has been committed to UN Global Compact since 2021. This first year our commitment has
spurred our focus on sustainability and good governance of the four areas, and we are in the process
of developing our responsibility approach in every aspect of our business.

We have integrated our very first annual Communication on Progress (COP) in our first sustainability
report for the report-period 2021, where we describe our actions to integrate the ten principles of
UN Global Compact into our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We also commit to
sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication.
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